25 November 2019

Greetings once again in the name of Jesus!

Hey, do you know these people?

We don’t and others in the church did not either. Toward the end of church one Sunday in October, we
had visitors. They heard we had an orphan feeding program and since it was her birthday, they wanted
to do something special. They brought biscuits and soda for the orphans.

Makes you think of a Bible verse or two, does it not!

Let us be people like Abraham who ran to do good deeds! Genesis 18:2,6,7



Do you know this guy? He was found on our front veranda taking the stems off the strawberries. First
time to grow them. We have really enjoyed our African version of shortcake and strawberries!

Blessings,

Keith and Grace



